
Sayers, Margery

From: Ron Apatoff <ron@beltsvilledevelopment.com>

Sent: Wednesday, June 24, 2015 9:30 AM
To: CouncilMail
Subject: E-cigarettes

Council,

I would like to urge you to support the bill recently introduced that would prohibit the use E-cigarettes wherever
tobacco cigarettes are prohibited. This type of legislation has been approved in the county where I live, Montgomery, as

well as where I work, Prince George's. I dine and shop in Howard County and would hope and encourage you to follow

other counties lead.

Thank you,

Ronald Apa+off
Executive Vice President
Bel+sville Oevelopment Co., Inc.

w-email ron@Bel+svilleDevelopmen+.com

w-+el (301)937-1200
f-fax (301) 937-4086
cell (301) 346-4855


